
● Login to the Student Portal at www.multifamilyu.com/portal using your Username and 

Password. 

 

● Then once logged in, on the first page, under the Disclaimer, you should find your 

course (click: [2018-Q3] Apartment Magic eBootcamp Elite or [2018-Q2] Apartment Magic 

eBootcamp Gold)  

 

 

 
 

● You should see the modules included on the course package and click which Module 

would you like to view (Note: Future Modules will not be available) 

http://www.multifamilyu.com/portal


 
 

● On the next page, you will see the Video Replay and the links to the Slide Decks. Click 

which Slide would you like view. (Note: you will need to download the files the first time) 

 



 
 

 

● After clicking the button for the Slide Deck, another page will open, click the icon that 

looks like an arrow pointing down with a line to download the file, then save on your 

computer. 

 

 



 
 

● From your computer, open the files using Foxit. 

● If you haven’t downloaded Foxit Software yet, download it from: 

https://www.foxitsoftware.com/downloads/.  

 

Important – It’s the FIFTH link on the page. If you are going to use a tablet or a phone, you can 

download it from the Android or Apple app store. Search for Foxit reader. This is the only PDF 

software that can read the protected pdfs. 

 

To use it, you must create an account. Be sure to use the same email address you used when 

you created your Student Portal account. 

 

Once you have logged into Foxit, you can open the files you have downloaded. 

 

● Find the files and right click them, choose Open With then Foxit Phantom PDF 9.1 or 

Foxit Reader 

 

 

 

https://www.foxitsoftware.com/downloads/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Note: There’s a known error when we try to open the files on a MAC computer, if you are using 

the Foxit Reader. We contacted Foxit Support and they mentioned that there is a limited access 

for MAC users. We have opened a ticket and they are working on fixing this. If you try to open or 

view the files on MAC, we would appreciate any feedback from you. 

 

While we are getting the issue fixed, you can try using a Windows PC or Android tablet instead. 


